
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

ENNIS ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

ENNIS CITY COMMISSION 

(PROJECT LIFTSTATION) 

A public hearing will be held before the Economic Development Corporation, a Type B 
Corporation, on Tuesday, February 14, 2023 at 5:00 P.M and before the City Commission of the 
City of Ennis on Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at 6:30 P.M. at Ennis City Hall, 107 N Sherman St., 
Ennis, Texas, 75119, to hear testimony and consider taking action on providing additional 
funding, in the amount of $400,000.00, for Project Lift Station. This will bring the total cost to $1 
million for the project, which is part of the infrastructure pro-rata program for future 
reimbursement . It is requested you make your views known, either in person or by contacting Jim 
Wehmeier, Director of Economic Development, jwehmeier@ennistx.gov or 972-878-4748. 
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